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March 20, 2000

Ms. Magalie Roman Salas, Secretary
Federal Communications Commission
445 Twelfth Street, S.W.
12th Street Lobby, TW-A325
Washington, DC  20554

Re: Gannett River States Publishing Corporation
E990361, SES-ASG-19991116-02077
E980101, SES-ASG-19991116-02078
NOTICE OF CONSUMMATION                             

Dear Ms. Salas:

On behalf of Gannett River States Publishing Corporation, the proposed assignee of earth
stations E990361 and E980101, we wish to notify the Commission of the consummation on
March 17, 2000 of the above-referenced assignments of licenses on Forms 312 recently granted
by the Commission.

If further information is required, please direct inquiries and correspondence to the
undersigned.

Sincerely,

cc: Ms. Jackie Ponti (via e-mail)
Mr. Ken Tonning [For the Public Inspection File]
David P. Fleming, Esq.
Ms. Linda Carducci
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